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Milly Southworth

From: Frances <fmimpey@gmail.com>
Sent: 09 April 2021 12:30

To: admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Sparrow Park

THANK YOU to whoever is responsible for the wonderful display of Spring bulbs and flowers in Sparrow
Park. It is not only a very attractive welcome to Torpoint, but it brightens our day every time we walk past

it.
Good wishes,

Frances |



